The Select Board meeting was called to order 27 September 2022 at 5:01pm by Russell Clarke, Chair. Gerry Bergeron and Justin Kaczowski were in attendance.

The Town will hold a Special Town Meeting for two articles that weren't on the Annual Town Meeting Warrant. The articles will be for Smith Vocational student and transportation. Mr. Kaczowski will Provide the cost for Smith Vocational.

There was a lengthy discussion regarding the IT Grant. No decisions were made, issue tabled.

The Adams Council on Aging should be invited to the Select Board meeting to discuss cost and services provided to Savoy residents.

Cathy Twiss asked about the keys for the Senior Center. Mr. Clarke stated he has a lock smith coming to change the keys.

Approved quote for electrical work for the Transfer Station. Tyler M. Avery, electrician, provided a \$575.00 quote to fix the broken conduit to trash compactor in accordance with the national electric code and request of the town wiring inspector, Alex Michalenko.

Warrants signed.

Melanie Glynn, update, waiting for easement for Borden Mountain to be written.

Meeting adjourned at 6:21pm.

Minutes approved:

O D

Russell Clarké

Justin Kaczowski